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Comments: I attend summer camp every summer at Kingswood Camp on Lake Tarelton. I want to voice my

objection to the proposed logging that is part of the Integrated Resource Project.  One of the primary reason my

family chose Kingswood camp was the unique and beautiful scenic environment of the lake that is such a well

preserved wilderness area.  

I do not understand how no reasonable alternatives have been pursued when the proposal will have such a

negative impact on wildlife, tourism, scenic enjoyment, and the environment.  

I urge you to immediately delay the Tarelton Integrated Resource project so that adequate time and effort can be

given to study alternatives and ultimately designate the land around Lake Tarelton a scenic area. 

I will return to Lake Tarelton this summer for three weeks, as I do every summer.  I hope that I can continue to

frequent the great state of New Hampshire and its scenic areas, and return to Kingswood camp for visits for

years to come after my camp days are over. 

New Hampshire has been the place of many important moments in my childhood thanks to the pristine scenic

environment that Lake Tarelton provides.  I want that preserved for kids who will follow me at Kingswood Camp.

 


